
For Housing Choice Vouchers Residents- Elimination of Utility
Reimbursements and Pre-qualifying Unit Inspections, Opt-Out
Savings Program
For Public Housing Residents- Opt-Out Savings Program, Self-
Certification of Assets, Alternative Schedule for Re-exams

S.C. Regional Housing Authority No. 3 (SCRHA#3) will hold a public
hearing to discuss it's proposed MTW Supplement and PHA Plan.  The
public hearing will occur on Wednesday, May 17 in person at 10AM at
10938 Ellenton Street Barnwell, SC 29812 or via zoom at 2PM.   

The proposed changes to MTW Supplement and PHA Plan are as
followed: 

For a full copy of the MTW Supplement or the PHA Plan contact Mattison
Bolen at mbolen@southeasternhcd.org. 




Public comments will be be accepting from April 24, 2023 to June 8,
2023.




Submit all written comments to Beth Overton at
boverton@southeasternhcd.org.
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